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August 12, 2003

Dorothy Gunn

Hlinois Pollution Control Board
James Thompson Center

100 W Randolph Street
Chicago, Illinois 60601

Iltinois Pollution Board:

This letter is in regards to reference case number FCB 03-221,/1 cannot attend the meeting being held in
Cary on August 14, 2003. I am instead, writing this Jetter t6"voice my views. I am opposed to Mr. Lowe’s
application for a garbage transfer station on Route 14 in Cary.

There are several reasons for my opposition to this application. I understand that there may be a need for
this kind of facility but it is inappropriate to have this facility in a residential area where there is just an
overwhelming amount of detrimental effects on this community. Pollution of our water, death of wildlife
in the adjacent conservation area, smell, loss of property value and a tremendous amount of unwanted
traffic on an already over used road are just a few of the rippling effect problems concerned here.

It makes no sense to put this facility where Mr. Lowe wants it. Cary is a community of neighbors that
have the overall welfare of Cary in their hearts and want to raise their children in a clean and quiet place.
It is a community where older people can live out their years in a pretty place and all of us that live here
work very hard to make Cary a place you want to come home to after working all day!

" Help us to keep it that way! If Mr. Lowe wants to have a garbage transfer station, let him put it in an
appropriate place like an industrial park where it will not affect the environment and life as we all know
it. It makes no sense to me to give one person what he wants and sacrifice the good of the all.

Please make a record of my opposition to this atrocity.

Sincerely,

Peggy Molitor

CC: Cameron Davis, Village Administrator, Village of Cary
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